Bryant, Shellie

From: Judy Montgomery <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 27, 2019 4:44 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 16:43 Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.85.23 Submitted values are:

Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name: Judy Last Name: Montgomery

Email:

Address:

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Rapid Transit Meeting (if known):

Comments:

Broadway Avenue from the Broadway Bridge to 8th Street has become one of the most inviting and friendly streets in Saskatoon if not Saskatchewan. The trees, the slow pace of traffic and the friendly shop owners and shoppers all add to this ambiance. The presence of two schools on this street should also make it obvious that increasing the traffic on this street would be detrimental. The Rapid transit should not be on Broadway. Idywyld Drive and Circle Drive are the obvious choices for this route. Please consider this option as the rational choice. Thanks for your consideration.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304569